
September 10, 2012 – Surplus Equipment Bid Opening 
 
Supervisor Zatz and the Town Clerk were present to open the bids received for the Highway Equipment 
Surplus bid.  Five bidders submitted bids as follows:  
 
Liberty Motors: 
 Item #1 1984 International $911.99 
 Item #2 1997 Ford P/U $777.99 
 Item #3 1997 Ford Dump $1,111.99 

Item #4 1980 Ford Fire Truck $707.99 
Item #5 1982 John Deere $511.99 
 

Fred Fischer: 
Item #5 1982 John Deere Tractor $519.99 

 
M.R. Parillo: 
 Item #1 1984 Ford International $1,717.27 
 Item #2 1997 Ford P/U $727.17 
       Item #3 1997 Ford Dump $2,627.17 
 Item #5 1982 John Deere $1,227.27  
 
Mathew Fowler:  
 Item # 4 1980 Ford C-800 $1,010.12 
 
Joseph Gabriello: 
 Item #31997 Ford Dump Truck $2,535.00 
 
All bids will be turned over to the Highway Superintendent for review and award at the Sept. 11 Town 
Board meeting.  
 
 
        Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
        Michelle L. Mosher  
        Town Clerk  
 
 
 
 


